
 

Identifying a FERPA Block 

 

 

The Federal Educational Rights and Privacy Act of 1974 (FERPA) provides students an opportunity to withhold 
Directory Information from being released. Students who have requested a block of their directory information 
have a “shade” icon on their Student Center page in accesSPoint. If you are asked about this student, “I do not 
have any information about that individual” is an appropriate response.  

 

 

FERPA Block 
Do not release any student information. 

Stevie Pointer 11100111 


